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Special Meeting 

May 1, 2020 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners held a special meeting on Friday, May 1, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. to discuss 

Jewell County’s next phase of operations during the COVID-19 Pandemic.  Commissioners, Mark Fleming, 

Steve Greene, and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk; Don Jacobs, Sheriff; Nancy 

Marihugh, Health Administrator; Brenda Eakins, Treasurer; Lora Ost, Appraiser’s Office, and Amanda Davis, 

Register of Deeds were present for the meeting.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Administrator, provided a graph indicating phases when businesses and activities 

would be allowed. She said she was reviewing the restaurant guidance. Nancy Marihugh said the self-service 

restriction for fountain stations and buffets will continue until reviewed at Phase 2. She said Jewell County’s 

orders will remain the same for quarantine when traveling to the listed hotspots in Kansas and Nebraska.  

 

The Commissioners decided to maintain operations of the Jewell County Courthouse according to Resolution 

20-07 dated March 23, 2020 until further order.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:25 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


